
New Zealand Red Cross have partnered with the Taranaki 
District Health Board’s Public Health Unit to investigate a 

transport service for the Coastal Taranaki area.

Help may be on its way to 
Coastal people needing to get 

to essential commitments! 

If you think transport could be improved for  
Coastal Taranaki have your say @...

www.surveymonkey.com/s/CoastalTransport 
or fill in a hard copy at your local library or Four Square

Please attend the public meeting to discuss what the transport service  
could look like and what the next steps are. 

This will be held Tuesday 27th November 7:30pm, Sandfords Event Centre, Opunake

Complete the survey and go into the draw to win  
$150 Opunake Business Association Vouchers!

For more information contact New Zealand Red Cross
Phone: 0800 733 276

Email: newplymouth@redcross.org.nz


